
Upcoming Service 

                Midcoast Unitarian Universalist Fellowship 

                                 Worship Invitation July 16, 2023 

 

 

   

 

 

July 16: Beyond Limits           Rev. Donna Dolham 

In the words of bell hooks, “Beloved community is formed not by the eradication of       

difference but by its affirmation, by each of us claiming the identities and cultural      

legacies that shape who we are and how we live in the world.” 

 

How are we called to live our Unitarian Universalist faith at this time? Please join us as 

we engage the opportunity to create spaces that invite our whole selves to be present. 

LIVE AT SKIDOMPHA LIBRARY AT 10:30 am 
 

While we continue to recommend vaccination and the wearing of masks during Sunday 

services, we are no longer requiring them. 

 

We will continue to operate our high capacity Blueair air purifiers in Porter Hall during services. 

You may also join us via Zoom. 

                                      

                                     10:30 am using the zoom  link below: 

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/93286813206 

Meeting ID: 932 8681 3206 

One tap mobile 

+13017158592,,93286813206# US (Washington DC) 

+13126266799,,93286813206# US (Chicago) 

Dial by your location 

+1 929 205 6099 US (New York) 

Meeting ID: 932 8681 3206 

July 23: Our worship service will be held at the Friends Meetinghouse, 77 Belvedere 

Rd., Damariscotta, at 4:00 p.m., followed by a community potluck! (Children and 

youth welcome at both!) The choir will be singing, and Kevin will be with us on keyboard.                         

Rev. Anne Bancroft will be leading the service. 

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/93286813206


Rev. Anne Bancroft 

Dear members and friends, 
 

We’re excited to be hosting the second in our series of Vision Conversations, 
Sunday, July 16th 

following the worship service. 
 

We need your voice and ideas to create our path forward. 
Please plan to join us!! 

 
Rev. Anne and the Vision Team 

Questions may be sent to vision@uumidcoast.org 

Summer 2023 

 

People United Against Racism Update: 
 
The regular Monday Vigils in Veterans Memorial Park in Newcastle have been 

paused. We are transitioning to Vigils on an “as needed” basis, in response to 

unfolding events.  

 

Community members can suggest a vigil by emailing peopleuar@gmail.com, and 

we'll send out the call via the PUAR email list and our Facebook page. Any vigils 

called through PUAR will be at 5 pm and on Mondays, unless otherwise indicated.  

 
People United has partnered with Leigh Anne Keichline, who has been running the 

anti-racism book groups through Skidompha and created a monthly PUAR calendar 

to help publicize local antiracism events. Folks 

should sign up for emails, and to receive the    

calendar every month, if you haven’t already.                  

peopleuar@gmail.com 
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 Membership Committee 

Members & Friends 

The MUUF Online Directory of Members and Friends is fully active. The Directory 

is located in a secure password-protected area of our website. Currently all MUUF 

Members, as well as many Friends, are listed in the Directory. In order to provide the 

maximum usefulness to all, we would like to include as many of our MUUF Friends 

as possible. When you have a few minutes please visit our main website        

https://uumidcoast.org. Use the                                        Menu item "MUUF        

Directory Updates". Your contact information will be included in the Directory.  

 

Notes: 

• If you have recently updated your information, we have included it in the Online   

Directory.  

• If you would like to include (or update) your photo please send it to the address 

listed on the Update Form.  

• Only those MUUF Members & Friends who are listed in the Directory will be able to 

use the online version.  

• At the bottom of the Form there is a place to request access if desired.  

 

Members and Friends: 

If any of your contact information changes (address, phone, email, etc.) please use 

the online "MUUF Directory Updates" Form to keep your information up-to-date. 

For the convenience of those of you who would prefer, there will be paper forms 

available on Sunday mornings to use for updates, too. 

 

Thank you for your help in keeping our Directory up-to-date and useful for all!  

 

Your MUUF Membership Committee  
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